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Mrs. Looney
Fifth Grade and Sixth Grade
Writing and Social Studies

llooney@scio.wnyric.org
www.MrsLooney.weebly.com
Dear Families,

I am thrilled to be your child’s writing and social studies teacher next year.

   
I look forward to hearing about all of the books that your child will read over the summer.  It is highly suggested that your child spends as much time as possible reading throughout the summer.  
I also highly encourage each child to practice writing during the summer.  Please refer to the enclosed sheet for suggestions.  Please be sure that your child brings the completed writing samples to school the first week of school. Extra credit will be given to the students who bring in their summer writing.
Please feel free to check out my website.  Also, please encourage your child to add his or her ideas about the books that are being read over the summer to the blog on my website.  My website is:  www.MrsLooney.weebly.com        ***Please note that there isn’t a period after “Mrs” in the site address.
In summary, please encourage your child to read and write a little bit each day.  Preparing during the summer for the rigors and enjoyment of fifth grade will help your child tremendously for the upcoming school year.  
Please be sure that your child brings in each item that is on the supply list and make sure each individual item is labeled with your child’s name in permanent marker prior to sending the supplies to school.
I look forward to working with you next year.

Have a great summer.
All is well.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Looney
